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June 8, 1994

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555
Atin: Document Control Desk

Subject:  NRC Letter Entitled, "Recent Incidents Involving Radioactive Materials and
Reactor Facilities”

Gentlemen:

It is our understanding that the above referenced letter requires no formal response.
Nevertheless, please be advised that we regularly circulate relevant NRC information
notices to all licensed personnel. Sign-off sheets are required for the most important of
these notices. The letter in question was treated in this manner. In addition, it has been
circulated to all experimenters (staff and students) who have access to the facilities or who
use materials from the facility. The letter will be discussed with the above at our regularly
scheduled activity review meetings.

Sincerely,

/ W 4 A»_%
John A. Bernard, PYD.

Director of Reactor Operations
MIT Research Reactor
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cc: USNRC - Project Manager,
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USNRC - Region I - Chief, ;
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